
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

  

 

Next Meeting – Wednesday  

October 11, 2017 
 

At 
 

Elmer’s Restaurant 
(Gresham) 

1590 NE Burnside Rd, 
Gresham, OR 97030 

(503) 665-5144 

 
Business Meeting 

11:30 pm 
 

Speaker 
Ann Marie Gurney 

12:15 pm 
 

Clarice Moss, President 
503-658-5227 

Email: 
claricemoss@yahoo.com 

 
Kate Drew, VP.  
503-255-8432 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Interest Articles: 

 
• Add a highlight or your 

point of interest here. 

 

• Add a highlight or your 

point of interest here. 

 

• Add a highlight or your 

point of interest here. 

Individual Highlights: 

Executive Club                   2 

Common Sense                 3 

National Anthem     3 

Smiling                               3       

Columbus Day                   4 

Editor 

Clarice Moss 

 

Since its inception in Oregon 2 years ago, Oregon’s Coordinator of 

Freedom Foundation, Ann Marie Gurney, has been fighting for the right 

of Oregon workers choice in belonging to a union.  Their difficulty in 

obtaining membership information from the state of Oregon is an 

ongoing struggle.   Ann Marie Gurney will be speaking at 

our Mt. Hood Republican Women's October 11, 2017 meeting.   We 

must remember the less monies the union collect, the less they can 

spend on fighting our initiatives.  Remember our new location is at 

Elmer's in Gresham, 1590 N.E. Burnside 

Road Gresham, Oregon, Telephone 503-665-5144.   Located just West 

of 242nd (Hogan Road) and South of I-84 from the Wood Village 

exit.  Plenty of free parking and a friendly staff to serve you.  

Reservations are not required.  Business meeting will be called to order 

at 11:30 am, with Ann Marie Gurney to follow.  Please arrive early to 

visit, sign the guest book and place your order from Elmer's delicious 

full service menu.  Time is always made for additional questions and 

discussion of the latest political news. 

 

       

 
 

Elections are not won on Election Day – but 
through the work in the months leading up to it. 
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Mt Hood Republican Women 

Please, remember to save your small 
toiletries (soaps, lotions, shampoo) from 
your Summer Travels for our Community 
Service Project with Pregnancy Resource 
Centers. These can be brought to any of 
our meetings and will be delivered to their 

Sandy office for distribution. 

If you are looking to hear 
more conservative voices 

please check out 
https://www.crtv.com/  

They have some of our 
favorite speakers including 
Mark Levin and Michelle 

Malkin. 

Clackamas County is hosting a 
Volunteer Connections fair on 

October 17 at their Red Soils Campus 
in Oregon City. Click on the below 
press release for more information. 

Get involved at the Clackamas 
County Volunteer Connection 

Community Fair 

Can’t attend a Republican 
meeting during the day?   

Southwest Corridor Republicans 
meet the 2nd Wednesday at 

6:30 PM.  King City Clubhouse.  
Location 15245 SW 16th St in 

King City.   Please contact Billie 
Reynolds for more information 

azreynolds@juno.com 

mailto:claricemoss@yahoo.com
https://www.crtv.com/
http://www.clackamas.us/pressreleases/pr20170927b.html
http://www.clackamas.us/pressreleases/pr20170927b.html
http://www.clackamas.us/pressreleases/pr20170927b.html
mailto:azreynolds@juno.com
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Executive Club October 4th 

7pm Airport Shilo Inn 

11707 Northeast Airport Way 
 

Executive Club   October 4, 2017 All are welcome - Bring your friends 
and neighbors and be informed.  Speakers scheduled are Oregon 
Republican Party Chair Bill Currier and Oregonians for Immigration 
Reform Jim Ludwig. Topic: Sanctuary Cities/States. We will also be 

remembering the late Don McIntire. Always the latest political 
information from cities, counties, Oregon, Washington and the Nation.   
Remember we are all members of the Jeffersonian Society of active 

citizens working to support our Constitution.    
$20 Buffet available                              

The best Local 
Newspaper in our area is 

the NORTHWEST 
CONNECTION.  

Published monthly and 
available at newsstands, 

restaurants and your 
favorite doctor’s office.  
Subscribe by mail at  
$ 65.Per year.  Call  

503-328-8416 or write  
P.O. Box 61, Troutdale, 

Oregon 97060 for 
information. 

Birthdays 
Send a card, bake a 
cake, take them to 

lunch, give them a call 
and wish them well on 

their special day 
 

 

Happy Birthday 
 

 
Odette Kermorvent 

October 13th 
 

Becky Bunting 
October 24th  

 
 

“Learning is not a 
Spectator Sport” 
Donald Blocher 

 

   
 

  

  

 

  

Birthday Celebrations were held last week for two of 
our members.  Kate Drew on her "90th"  who was 
honored to have her Son, Steve,  fly in from New 

Jersey for a visit and Celestia Bue on her "80th" with 
both her Son,  Daughter, Grandchildren and Great 

Grandchildren  participating.   Joyous occasions for all 
those attending.  We are very proud of these two long 
time members of Mt. Hood Republican Women and 

their contributions to our club. 

Tuesday, October 3rd, Boring Community Planning 

Organization (CPO) Meeting.  Doors open at 6 PM 

with meeting at 7 PM.  Boring Fire Station on 

Highway 212, just West of U.S. 26.       

 Contact Mike Fitz at 503-502-5837 for additional 

information. 

 

A short recap of our 
September 13 meeting 

brought useful and 
interesting information 
regarding the safety of 

driverless cars and Member 
Glenda shared a brief 

explanation of the 
complications and use of 

"bitcoin".  A positive 
appreciation of our new 
meeting location was 

voiced by all in attendance. 

Please take every 

opportunity to shake the 

hand and thank all of our 

men in uniform – Our 

Military - Our Police - 

Our Firemen. Let them 

know how much we 

appreciate them all and 

the jobs they are called 

upon to do. 

Point of Information. Our club will have an election 
of club officers in November.  Please think about 
volunteering to help our Mt. Hood Republicans.   

“Many hands make light work” 

There are still 2 initiatives needing signatures.  James 
Buchal’s proof of citizenship requirement when 

registering to vote No. 5 and the Sanctuary Cities 
measure   

No.  22.  We will await the tallying of signatures 
gathered for the 2 just turned in. 

Thank you letters have been received from 
the Salvation Army for the club’s school 
supplies check of $100.  As well as our $200 
donation to Hurricane Harvey victims. 
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October 1, 

1890, 

Yosemite 

National 

Park was 

established. 
    

County Party Contacts 
For more information 

 

Clackamas – http://www.clackamasrepublicans.org/   
Marion - http://www.marioncountygop.org/   

Multnomah - http://www.multnomahgop.org/   
Washington - http://washcogop.org/   

Oregon Republican Party - http://oregon.gop/ 

The Fight continues around the issue of forcing workers to pay Union 
Dues. Please read the insight editorial from the Bend Bulletin on this 

issue. Editorial: State should not compel workers to pay 
union fees 

Be Aware of the Oregon Democrats' $1.4 billion 
carbon pricing plan as it  is revealed for the 2018 

session. 
Read more here. 

http://www.oregonlive.com/politics/index.ssf/2017/09/
oregon_democrats_14_billion_ca.html  

In the words of Supreme Court Justice Clarence 
Thomas, “the words duty Honor, country used to 

mean something, to signify citizen responsibility but 
now that’s a bygone era.” 

The National Anthem is a source of American 
pride. Our flag is the ultimate symbol of unity - 
uniting all citizens under one banner as 
"Americans" - and we should respect it and 
those who have defended and continue to 
defend it. 
  

This last week I introduced a resolution in the 
House that reiterates current U.S. Code that 
during the playing of the National Anthem, 
persons present who are not in uniform or are 
not members of the Armed Forces or veterans 
“should face the flag and stand at attention with 
their right hand over their heart.” 
 

Read the Resolution here 
 

From Congresswoman Marsha Blackburn of 
Tennessee courtesy of her email newsletter. 

 

Local State Lottery Money being used to Help 
Veterans. The Oregon Coast Community Action 

(ORCA) has been notified that it will get about 10k in 
state lottery money to help Curry and Coos county’s 
homeless veterans. This is a good start under the 
Voter approved Measure 96 that was passed last 
November.  Read more about how this money will 
help our Veterans on the Southern Oregon Coast. 

http://www.currypilot.com/news/5636557-151/10k-in-
state-lottery-money-to-help-local 

The Passing of Common Sense 
Today we mourn the passing of a Beloved old friend, Common 

Sense, who has been with us for many years. No one knows for 
sure how old he was, since his birth records were lost long ago in 

bureaucratic red tape. Common Sense lived by simple, sound 
financial policies (don’t spend more than you earn) and reliable 

parenting (adults, not children are in charge). Common Sense lost 
the will to live at the Ten Commandments became contraband, 

churches became businesses and criminals received better 
treatment than their victims. Common Sense took a beating when 
you couldn’t defend yourself from a burglar in your own home, but 

the burglar could sue you for assault because you protected 
yourself. Common Sense was preceded in death by his parents, 

Truth and Trust, his wife Discretion, his daughter Responsibility and 
his son, Reason. He is survived by three stepbrothers: I Know My 

Rights, Someone Else is to Blame, and I’m A Victim. Not many 
attended his funeral because so few realized that he was gone. 

Author Unknown. Thank you Helen for sharing. 

PLEASE NOTE: Our next Executive Board meeting will be 
Wednesday, October 25, 2017, 11:30 AM at Elmer’s in 

Gresham. 

 

Multnomah County Republicans are currently raffling off a brand 
new Smith & Wesson M&P-15 rifle to raise money for MCRP 

activities.  Only 500 tickets will be sold, $10 each or three for $25.  
You may contact Frank Martin at kitanis@comcast.net or  

503-863-7098 for ordering. 
 

Decades of one-party rule have left Portland under the control of 
what amounts to the gang that can’t shoot straight, wasting 

taxpayer funds hand over fist and covering up their malfeasance. 
Courtesy of James Buchal, MCRP Chair 

Smiling is infectious; you can catch it like the flu. Let’s 
start an epidemic quick and get the world infected 
through smiling because everyone needs a smile.  

“Always do right. This will gratify some people, and 
astonish the rest”. Mark Twain 

Remember the 
Christmas Auction is 
coming soon.  Start 
gathering your items 
for our Annual Fund 

Raiser to be held 
(weather permitting?)  
December 13, 2017. 

http://www.clackamasrepublicans.org/
http://www.marioncountygop.org/
http://www.multnomahgop.org/
http://washcogop.org/
http://oregon.gop/
http://sg1link.orgop.org/wf/click?upn=CPSRJ7K22zoQNuzVq-2B-2F84KOHCS4PoMawwKPBrJris7zvpSpuVlDofRow9ESQWitQRzBJIz99yWspee6XwJPXyzDJtc-2FG-2FLiYNLibC2LlB4aJtmdPXaxuZh7GIth96zS-2FNNOAHbNdNAl3emzUNuerBglyjgxQNh3fNw-2BLdreT2yToJAWh42bDJZ4MV4baibkS_tIiqtngjMfK6xwiZyGxyMqpG20lmJVGfUb4OBKk0ZwZtFb8U8mrMcaKQZ8crzbGIJ9JGdS8-2Bb7eGLHpv-2F41iKdGyVPbl9wIQf7ku8rnNFeMpBy-2BdMMz85-2Fu901a28miC9cvZ9Z-2FoeKqM3Ky-2FTbsVSASEi482NQwIL2ey-2BBB-2B2iYKGHeUec73vEwHeFYCxEprkm97NEHjq2m93UhjuL6pgnmT8-2BjNKdwdYaF6FCiXJNE-3D
http://sg1link.orgop.org/wf/click?upn=CPSRJ7K22zoQNuzVq-2B-2F84KOHCS4PoMawwKPBrJris7zvpSpuVlDofRow9ESQWitQRzBJIz99yWspee6XwJPXyzDJtc-2FG-2FLiYNLibC2LlB4aJtmdPXaxuZh7GIth96zS-2FNNOAHbNdNAl3emzUNuerBglyjgxQNh3fNw-2BLdreT2yToJAWh42bDJZ4MV4baibkS_tIiqtngjMfK6xwiZyGxyMqpG20lmJVGfUb4OBKk0ZwZtFb8U8mrMcaKQZ8crzbGIJ9JGdS8-2Bb7eGLHpv-2F41iKdGyVPbl9wIQf7ku8rnNFeMpBy-2BdMMz85-2Fu901a28miC9cvZ9Z-2FoeKqM3Ky-2FTbsVSASEi482NQwIL2ey-2BBB-2B2iYKGHeUec73vEwHeFYCxEprkm97NEHjq2m93UhjuL6pgnmT8-2BjNKdwdYaF6FCiXJNE-3D
http://www.oregonlive.com/politics/index.ssf/2017/09/oregon_democrats_14_billion_ca.html
http://www.oregonlive.com/politics/index.ssf/2017/09/oregon_democrats_14_billion_ca.html
https://blackburn.house.gov/components/redirect/r.aspx?ID=469746-60624421
http://www.currypilot.com/news/5636557-151/10k-in-state-lottery-money-to-help-local
http://www.currypilot.com/news/5636557-151/10k-in-state-lottery-money-to-help-local
mailto:kitanis@comcast.net


 

 

Mt. Hood Republican Women 

 
Thank You and May God Bless America 

   
Wishing Everyone a very Happy Columbus Day 


